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From: Fern Halliday 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 10:49 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I do not want a stadium to be built, and especially not at Macquarie Point; however, if construction were to occur, I 
want to know the reasons for endorsing such an abomination. Total transparency is absolutely necessary! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

A stadium on the Hobart waterfront would be a terrible waste of money which could better be used for health and 
education. It would also be extremely ugly and ruin the appearance of the waterfront area. 

Yours faithfully, 

Fern Halliday 
 




